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Thank You Cards  

Several employees have expressed their gratitude toward the residents for the appreciation checks 

they received last Thursday. Thank you cards are posted in the mailroom for you to read and will 

remain posted until December 27. 

 

Swimming Pool Closure Extended 

During ventilation system upgrades in the swimming pool area, we became aware of issues with the 

pool itself which need addressed. The pool area will remain closed until December 27. We apologize 

for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 

 

Resident Holiday Party 

This year’s resident holiday party will be held in the Lobby, Card Room, Auditorium & Café on 

Thursday, December 16 from 4:30-6:00 p.m. There will be continuous transportation between the 

main entrance and parking lots during the party. Please note that this is a resident only event. 
 

If you have not already done so, we ask that you RSPV to Dining Services if you plan to attend the 

party, eat lunch in the Main Dining Room, or pick up a dinner meal to go.  
 

Scam Reminders 

Scams seem to increase during the holiday season. A few important reminders: 

✓ Do not give out your personal information or banking/credit card numbers over the phone or 

by email.  

✓ If you receive a letter/email asking you to send them a check to collect a prize or large sum of 

money, it is a scam. Do not send money to persons/organizations with whom you are not 

familiar.  

✓ If you receive a call/email stating that your computer was hacked and the caller offers 

assistance for a fee, hang up the phone or delete the email. 

 

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact Mike Mills, Director of Security and 

Transportation, at ext. 8482. 

 

 

 

 


